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Ethnic Day Celebration 

The Oxford College of Arts celebrated its annual Ethnic Day on June 7, 2024, with great enthusiasm and 
cultural fervor. Faculty, students, and staff came together to showcase their rich heritage, traditions, and 
vibrant attire. Let’s delve into the highlights of this memorable event. 

The day commenced with the ceremonial lighting of the lamp, symbolizing the dispelling of darkness and 
the pursuit of knowledge. Our respected Principal, along with students representing diverse ethnic 
backgrounds, graced the stage for this auspicious moment. 

Talented student Ranjith mesmerized the audience with a soulful song, capturing the essence of unity in 
diversity. His performance set the tone for the day. 

First-year students Anuja V and Gowthami S showcased their dance prowess, celebrating various cultural 
forms. Their energetic performance left everyone spellbound. 

Archana, a student of I BA, led an engaging riddles game, challenging participants’ intellect. Laughter 
and quick thinking filled the room as students and faculty cracked the puzzles. 

The grand finale featured a ramp walk where participants flaunted their exquisite ethnic outfits. The pride 
and elegance displayed were a testament to our college’s cultural diversity. 

The spotlight shifted to the winners. Chingkheiganba Thokchom, a first-year student, stood tall in his 
Manipuri attire—a vibrant ode to his roots. Kalyani, from the second year (BA), exuded grace in her 
beautiful soft silk saree. Jalak Patel, representing the third year (BA), wore a captivating pink saree, 
embodying the spirit of unity in diversity. The second-year class emerged as the best-dressed overall, their 
collective effort evident in every stitch. And a special mention went to Kavana, a first-year BA student, 
whose fusion ensemble bridged tradition and modernity. 

Ethnic Day at The Oxford College of Arts transcended mere celebration; it was a vibrant tapestry woven 
with threads of unity, creativity, and cultural pride. As we bid adieu to this event, let us carry forward the 
spirit of diversity and appreciation for our shared heritage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


